
Evi Vasili has been awarded highly prestigious Marie Skłodowska-Curie Postdoctoral 

Fellowships by the European Commission 

The European Commission awarded Evi Vasili with one of the prestigious and highly 

competitive Marie Skłodowska-Curie Actions (MSCA) postdoctoral fellowships to work at BRI 

under the supervision of Savvas Christoforidis. Her project is titled: ”Amyloid-β clearance in 

Alzheimer's disease: Unravelling the role of endocytic pathways of endothelial cells”. In this 

project, BRI will collaborate with IMBB-FORTH (group of Nektarios Tavernarakis, co-PI), Ionian 

University (Professor Panagiotis Vlamos) and Johns Hopkins University (Assistant Professor 

Vasiliki Machairaki) to address comprehensively the role of the distinct endocytic routes, and 

the underlying mechanisms, in clearance of Aβ peptide in AD, by brain endothelial cells. 

 


